
 

What is your municipality doing about 

Accessory Dwelling Units? 

On June 1, 2017, the new state law regulating Accessory Dwelling Units 

(ADUs) goes into effect and many communities’ current regulations will 

no longer be valid. Rockingham Planning Commission is hosting a 

workshop for municipal officials to help communities understand and 

comply with the new law. The workshop is free, but registration is 

requested. To register, and for additional resources about ADUs, please visit RPC’s website: 

www.rpc-nh.org. 

 

Where:  Exeter Public Library 

 4 Chestnut Street,  

 Exeter, NH 03833 

When:   September 29, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 

Agenda:  Welcome & Overview  

 – Phil Wilson, RPC Commission Chair 
 

 The Why and What of the ADU Law  

 - Ben Frost, Esq. NH Housing 
 

 Municipal Do’s and Don’ts in Responding to the ADU Law  
 – Steve Buckley, Esq. NH Municipal Association 
 

 Amending Your Zoning to Address the ADU Requirements  
 – Glenn Greenwood, RPC Assistant Director 

 
Questions?  Visit RPC’s website (www.rpc-nh.org) or call 778-0885. 
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